
University of Mississippi University of Mississippi 

eGrove eGrove 

American Institute of Accountants Deloitte Collection 

11-7-1923 

Letter from James F. Farrell, Secretary, New York State Society of Letter from James F. Farrell, Secretary, New York State Society of 

Certified Public Accountants, to Members Re: the Regular Monthly Certified Public Accountants, to Members Re: the Regular Monthly 

Meeting of the New York State Society of Certified Public Meeting of the New York State Society of Certified Public 

Accountants to be Held at the Waldorf-Astoria Hotel, Monday Accountants to be Held at the Waldorf-Astoria Hotel, Monday 

Evening, November 12, 1923, at 8 P.M. Evening, November 12, 1923, at 8 P.M. 

James F. Farrell 

Follow this and additional works at: https://egrove.olemiss.edu/dl_aia 

 Part of the Accounting Commons 

https://egrove.olemiss.edu/
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/dl_aia
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/deloitte
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/dl_aia?utm_source=egrove.olemiss.edu%2Fdl_aia%2F820&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/625?utm_source=egrove.olemiss.edu%2Fdl_aia%2F820&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages


NEW YORK STATE SOCIETY OF

CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

Robert H. Montgomery, president
Charles S. McCulloh 
Joseph J. Klein, 
James F. Farrell. 
Willis S. Whittlesey,

1ST vice-president
2ND VICE-PRESIDENT 
SECRETARY 
TREASURER

Office of the Secretary
110 William Street. New York November 7, 1923.

Dear Sin

The regular monthly meeting of the New York State Society of 
Certified Public Accountants will be held at the Waldorf-Astoria Hotel, 
Monday evening, November 12, 1923, at 8 P.M.

Following general business, the addresses will begin at 8:30 
o’clock. The special subject for the evening will be

ARBITRATION FOR BUSINESS MEN.

The advantages and limitations of the Arbitration method of ad­
justing business disputes will be ably discussed by Hon.MOSES H.GROSSMAN, 
Vice-President of the American Society of Arbitration, and Mr. JOHN E. 
O’BRIEN, Secretary of the New York County Lawyers' Association.

Let every member who can, be present out of courtesy to the
speakers and to participate in a decision as to what shall be the atti­
tude of the Society toward the arbitration movement.

Applications for admission to membership have been received from:
Philip Bernstein, 1133 Broadway, New York
Sylvester John Brenner, 290 Broadway, " "
Otto Brown, 1476 Broadway, " "
Gertrude Cohen, 20 Vesey Street, " "

Bernard Daub, 1480 Broadway, " "

DeWitt Carl Eggleston, 19 W. 44th Street, " "

Max W. Frendel, 1476 Broadway, "

Albert A. Gottlieb, 302 Broadway, " »

Harold Greenblatt, 261 Broadway, " "

Eugene Edward Greene, 35 Nassau Street, " "

Christian Gutmann, 82 Beaver Street, " "

Leonard Levine, 305 Broadway, " "

Abraham M. Lipkint, 1480 Broadway, " "

Jennie M. Palen, 30 Broad Street, " "

George M. Sachs, 276 Fifth Avenue, " "

George O. Swezey, 27 William Street, " "

Wilder G. Tiffany, Brisbane Bldg., Buffalo, "

Jacob Joshua Turner, 130 W. 42nd Street, New York, "

Morley S. Wolfe, 522 Fifth Avenue, " "

and for junior membership from:
Alexander L. Eolis, 949 Broadway, New York, N.Y.

If no communication to the contrary is received from you, it will
be assumed that you know of no reason why the above named should not be 
admitted to membership in the Society.

JAMES F. FARRELL,
Secretary
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